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Christchurch District Plan  
Notice of Council Decision  
Proposed Plan Change 4 – Short-
term accommodation
The Christchurch City Council has made its 
decision on Proposed Plan Change 4 – Short-term 
accommodation at its meeting on 31 March 2022.  The 
Council has adopted the Panel’s recommendation 
that the Plan Change be approved with some minor 
modification. 

The Panel’s recommendation and the Plan Change, as 
amended by the Council’s decision, are now available 
for public viewing online at ccc.govt.nz/planchange 
or during normal opening hours at any of our service 
centres or libraries. For details of your nearest service 
centre or library, please telephone 941 8999.
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